March 2015 Newsletter 2

Notes from the Office of the President

Greetings form the President,

Well fellow bassin' men and women of DFW Bassmasters. It has been a good end to our 2nd March tournament at Lake Tyler. We had a great turnout and many fish were weighed in as well. A special congratulations to another win from our Senior Bass Master, Bennie Anderson. You young bass members take note, we seniors still got it. That's three in a row.

On the Women's side, this was another Lady's day event. Congratulations to Nikki Bruster on taking the victory.

Also, I would like to point out one of our members had trailer winch problems and I saw at least 4 of our members coming to his aid. That's what I call being in service to your fellow members. Thanks to a great group of members. See you at the next event, Lake Texoma...a two day tournament.

J.D.
President, DFW Bassmasters

TBF Federation News: Congrats to Barrett for qualifying for the Divisional in Mississippi. Danny is just 3 spots out

Membership: We currently have 36 members.

Treasury: Our current **Treasury** balance is \$960.53.Looking forward to another great non-profitable year.

Youth: It is that time of the year to start asking for door prize donations for our 9th Annual Kids Fishing Tournament on May 30.

Calcutta: Our Calcutta is now at \$402. I doubt Texoma will give up a 6 lber, Maybe Quitman or Joe pool

